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Councillor D. Kirton - Collision History on Circle Drive 
Between College Drive and Attridge Drive 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the detailed design of a median barrier on Circle Drive between College Drive 

and Attridge Drive be added as a project to the Transportation Infrastructure List for 
future prioritization (Option 3); 

2. That the installation of a median barrier on Circle Drive between College Drive and 
Attridge Drive be added as a project to the Transportation Infrastructure List for 
future prioritization (Option 3); and 

3. That a policy or guideline be developed for retrofitting median barriers on high-speed 
roadways (expressways and freeways) (Option 3). 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on February 7, 
2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
February 7, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 


